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Dear Parents,  

We want to extend our gratitude to all the local community helpers who came and 

spoke to the children in October. These men and women serve our community so 

well, and we are very thankful for them!  

We started off the month with the local Rocky Ridge Fire Department who are always 

diligent to come each year, teaching the kids what to do in case of a fire, and to never 

be afraid of the firemen! The kids always love when a familiar face pops in, and so we 

thank Virginia Hollis’ Dad, Dr. Bob Hollis for coming, Ben Kinkade’s uncle, Officer John 

Davis, Callaway Runyans’ mom, Aereal Runyans (CRNA), Thomas Ogle’s dad, Trey Ogle 

(construction), Henry Polcari’s dad, Michael Polcari (Allergist), Shepherd Harris’ dad, 

Pastor Blake Harris (AVPC),  as well as Frances’ mother, Jamie Holmes (CRNP). The 

children learned about surgery, police cars, building, God’s word, and nursing. We 

also had ABC 33/40 Meteorologist James Spann teaching them about how storms are 

a blessing from the LORD and how to stay safe during them.  We are so thankful for 

the learning opportunities these community helpers provided for our students.  

Speaking of thankfulness, Thanksgiving feasts are scheduled for Wednesday, Novem-

ber 20th & Thursday, November 21st . Parents will be asked to send an item with 

their child for the feasts. Before they eat, the children will sing songs that they have 

been working on with Mrs. Sky; parents are welcome to come so please be in the GHK 

fellowship hall on time!  Be checking your children’s folders or reaching out to their 

teacher for more information.  

Please mark your calendars for the 4K & 5K Christmas Program on December 18th at 

10:00 AM. Parents will be asked to bring something for the reception; please be sure 

to check your child’s folder for more information.  

The holidays are a great time to reflect on God’s goodness to us;  one way that we can 

extend the love of God to others is through giving. The children will have the oppor-

tunity to give as we partner with Altadena Presbyterian Church by donating Christmas 

shoe boxes for Sacred Road Ministries.  More information will be sent home in your 

child’s folder.  

              May God bless you all during this holiday season!  

In Christ,  

Susan Coxhead  

 

Thanksgiving Feast days:  

  11/20 & 11/21 

Thanksgiving Holidays: 

11/25-11/29 Preschool/

Kindergarten Closed.  

11/27-11/29 Daycare 

Closed. 

Mark Your Calendars: 

4K & 5K Christmas Program 

December 18th at 10:00 

AM  

Check us out on Instagram 

& Facebook 

@godshousekindergaten 

Reminder: 

*Please make sure you 

clean your child’s water 

bottle! 

*Make sure all coats and 

personal items are labeled 

GIVING OPPORTUNITY: 

We are partnering with 

AVPC in donating Christ-

mas shoe boxes for sacred 

road ministries. More in-

formation to follow. 


